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Dear Parents 
 

Many of you will by now have heard of the Let Our Kids be Kids Campaign.  I am very grateful for the notice 
that those people who have chosen to take part have given me, and particularly for the polite and supportive 
manner in which they have done so.  It is clear that they have acted with the best interests of their own and 
specific children at heart.  Others have explained with equal courtesy and concern that they will not be 
withdrawing children from school tomorrow Tuesday, 3rd May 2016 – again in consideration of the needs of 
their children.  It may not, for example, be appropriate for those who do have tests this year to miss out on 
any preparation opportunities.  Whatever everyone’s personal opinion and individual choice, I know that you 
will have given the matter serious thought and I would like to ask that the whole school community maintains 
total respect for each other’s decisions.  I have given the matter much thought and whilst I cannot condone 
(and should not therefore authorise) withdrawing children voluntarily from school, I find it even more difficult 
to condone the chaotic organisation and condescending manner currently leading the DfE.  Should you have 
chosen to support the action of the Let Our Kids be Kids Campaign, have notified the school beforehand and 
are able to provide evidence that your children join in the learning activities alongside the protest, the school 
will record the absence as a ‘C’ (exceptional personal circumstances). 
 

	Request	From	The	Kitchen	
                

	
	
	
Lunchtime	Volunteers	
We	 are	 looking	 for	 some	 people	 to	 help	 out	 weekly	in	 the	 kitchen	 over	the	 lunchtime	 period,	
helping	to	serve	our	wonderful	fresh	and	tasty	food	to	our	pupils.	For	a	couple	of	hours	help	11	-	
1pm	(ish	-	we're	flexible!),	we	will	give	you	a	lovely	lunch	in	return,	plus	you	get	to	see	behind	the	
scenes	and	help	us	make	the	food	even	more	great!		Desired	days	are	a	Monday,	Wednesday	or	a	
Friday,	but	if	you	are	at	all	interested	or	have	any	questions	just	see	Jess	in	the	kitchen	or	email:	

kitchen@marlborough.cornwall.sch.uk		Thank	you!	
	

Is Sport Your Kind of Thing? 
Our multi-sports camp offers a range of sports such as: 
football, tag rugby, dodgeball, basketball, netball, bowls and kwik cricket 
Join in one of our themed days  
(eg. super hero to wearing your favourite football kit) 
All camps have two different programmes – 4-8 year olds and 8-11 year olds 
There is something for everyone to enjoy! 
Tuesday 31st May at Falmouth Cricket Club 10:00-15:00 £12 per child per day 
To book: email liam@acornmulti-sports.com  phone 07891521854 
Website: acornmulti-sports.com  Twitter@Acorn_Sports 

 

Governans an R.U. re erviras hedhi arghasans rag an yeth a-dhistowgh, dell hevel.  Gwrewgh sina an petisyon 
ma, mar pleg, ha pysi telyu ha kowetha h.e. dh'y wul ynwedh: https://petition.parliament.uk/petitions/128474.  You 
may wish to sign this petition asking to continue to provide annual financial support for the Cornish language.  Some of 
this funding has resulted in some inspirational teaching resources we can and do use in school to support language 
learning and we would not want to lose this opportunity. 
 

Last Week Total 
1st  Swiftsure 32 7 1st  Swiftsure 18 
2nd  Fox 28 5 2nd  Chichester 14 
3rd  Chichester 24 4    Fox 14 
4th  Pelham 22 3 4th    Pelham 11 
  Freeling 22 3 5th  Freeling 9 
6th Walsingham 16 1 6th  Walsingham 3 


